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Come One Come All. 

****** 

Sign up for Shuffleboard 

Tournament! 
 

This event began in or about 

1994.  Is that 16 or 17 years 

ago? (I can’t count!).  

  

The Originators were Don 

and Mary Lou Turner, etc.  

(Greens?). 

 

The first newsletter that was 

issued was  approximately in 

1998 or 1999 from a sugges-

tion from King Arthur Broder 

and the Fruitcake ran with it 

with the help of the Publisher, 

Lady Barbara. 

 

NOTE:  The Drawing of 

Partners will be held on 

Tuesday, January 26th at 

5 p.m. in the Library.  

Bring your $3 Entry Fee. 

 

ALSO IMPORTANT 

Bring Pupus. 

“TIS THE SEASON”. 
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Early Bird Sign Up 

Special 0% off. 

 

This Reporter and Publisher denies any 

claims or liability for authenticity, accu-

racy or complaints of any writings in  

any editions (past, present or future). 

 

Please contribute contributions to  

Box 211 at the Front Desk. 

 

Contributions are so welcomed. 

 

Mike Sands is supplying 

Mai Tais. (If you want 

something else then bring 

your own Booze). 

 

All owners and their 

guest are invited even if 

they or you are not a 

player. 

 

The tournament direc-

tors are and can be con-

tacted-Sigi Franiek (Unit 

268) or 1(808)661-3520 

and Roseanne Mastran-

gioli (Unit 407) or 1(408) 

912-8656 for any further 

information you may re-

quire.  (P.S.  Don’t call 

Mary Lou Turner at 4 a.m.) 

 
That’s all folks 

 

The Phantom Reporter 

 

Keep Smiling 

 

Be Happy 


